
From: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2016 10:34:57 AM
Subject: Meeting

Nicole,

The Governor asked us to schedule a meeting with Susan Alfred, Merle Smith, Alexander, and Young before/on 
December 2nd to discuss DSS's implementation of the Case Management System (CFS Project Contract assigned to 
Xerox). I would attend as well. Susan is free on Nov 30, Dec 1 and Dec 2 as of this morning if any of those dates 
would work on the Governor's schedule.

Richele

Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O: 803-734-8465
C: 803-231-9763
It's a great day in South Carolina
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